

September 28, 2023

Ann Purchase ann.purchase55@gmail.com

RE: Long COVID's Impact on Patients, Workers & Society

Approved Contact Hour(s): 5 Program Code #: 560.282

Approved Expiration Date: September 26, 2025

Dear Ann,

We are pleased to inform you the Connecticut Nurses' Association Professional Development Unit has **Approved** your Nursing Continuing Professional Development Activity for your activity on **November 1, 2023** titled **Long COVID's Impact on Patients, Workers & Society** for a two-year period and **5 contact hours** until **September 26, 2025.** Should you wish to offer the activity after the two-year period, you will need to re-apply for approval of the activity.

Please take note of the following important responsibilities:

1. You must use the following statement on any marketing related to your Nursing Professional Development Activity, as well as on the Certificate of Completion:

"This nursing continuing professional development activity was approved by Connecticut Nurses' Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on Accreditation."

- 2. You are <u>required to</u> notify CT Nurses Association Professional Development Unit <u>in writing</u> of any changes you plan to make to this approved education activity. A Relevant Financial Relationship Form (formerly Conflict of Interest Form) must accompany notification of changes in faculty or planning committee.
- 3. Two (2) weeks after your program has been presented, please forward the Summative Evaluation Report to professional development department or complete this online summative survey https://73t0z3y36lk.typeform.com/IAACESummary.

The CT Nurses' Association Professional Development Unit and staff look forward to your future applications.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Sandor, RN, MSN, FNP CNA Executive Director

Terry Quell, PhD, MSN, RN CNA Professional Development Director

Connecticut Nurses' Association is accredited as an approver of nursing continuing professional development by the American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on Accreditation.